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December 23, 2019 
 
 
 
Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Changes 
 
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 

Charter Communications (“Charter”), locally known as Spectrum, is making its customers 
aware that on or around December 21, 2019, Disney VOD, located on Spectrum Channel 268, 
will no longer be available on the channel lineup serving your community.  

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels.    
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 518-640-8575 or 
via email at kevin.egan@charter.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Egan 
Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.spectrum.com%2Fchannels&data=02%7C01%7CLMiller%40sh-law.com%7C498b6cd759e94e10ded608d6dd432d1d%7C49420ac02c804caa862029a62c5736c5%7C1%7C0%7C636939677932941143&sdata=4tpRso6hRPmFjKT2IN5YEeLvKzuFFmCDKNvfZ80Rw8Q%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kevin.egan@charter.com

